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CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to
clicking on links or opening attachments.

| am 100% in favor of raising the fees as we are way behind other states in the fees.
But please do not eliminate the annual pass for seniors. Raise the annual pass fee,
but keep a reduced annual fee for seniors. We don't have that many years left to
enjoy it and we were too busy working to get to enjoy the parks. Now we have time to
enjoy it.

Bobby Thrash

Albuquerque
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